
 
 

JOHN TAOLO GAETSEWE DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY 
 

BID NO: 09/2017/18 
 

INVITATION FOR PROPOSAL FOR THE LIVE REMOVAL OF GAME SPECIES FROM 
THWANE GAME FARM IN VAN ZYLSRUS 
 
The Municipality hereby invites prospective service providers to submit proposal for the 
live removal of game species from Thwane game farm in Van Zylsrus 
. 
The John Taolo Gaetsewe District Municipality is the owner of the farm Thwane, 30 km 
South East of Van Zyl Rus.  The farm is 6808 hectares and fully game fenced. 
 
Bid documents at no costs are obtainable in the John Taolo Gaetsewe District Municipal 
website and E-Tender portal from Friday, April 27th, 2018.  
 
All interested firms must be registered on the Central Supplier Database. Enquiries may 
be directed to Mrs Sharona French-Sulliman at telephone number (053) 712 8794, 
during normal office hours, or e-mail at sullimans@taologaetsewe.gov.za. Technical 
enquiries to Mr Klaas Teise at telephone number (053) 712 8720, e-mail at 
teisek@taologaetsewe.gov.za 
 
Bidders will be evaluated for functionality on experience of individuals (50%), approach 
and methodology (25%) and proposed project plan (25%). Only bidders attaining a 
minimum of 60% on functionality will be considered.  
 
The 80/20 principle will be applied, in terms of the Supply Chain Management Policy of 
Council. Council is not bound to accept the lowest or any bid and reserve its rights in this 
regard. 
 
Sealed Tenders clearly marked “BID: 09/2017/18 – INVITATION FOR PROPOSAL 
FOR THE LIVE REMOVAL OF GAME SPECIES FROM THWANE GAME FARM IN 
VAN ZYLSRUS” must be placed in the tender box at the offices of the John Taolo 
Gaetsewe District Municipality, 4 Federale Mynbou Street, Kuruman before 12:00 on 
May, 15th, 2018 where after they will be opened in public. 
 
Municipal Manager 
Disang Molaole 
John Taolo Gaetsewe District Municipality                     
PO Box 1480                                                               
Kuruman 8460 


